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Dear Parents,   

I am delighted to confirm that we will be taking our 2024 Year 6 class to the beautiful Conway Centre on 
the island of Anglesey in North Wales, for a 1 night /2 day residential visit in the Autumn Term. This visit 
will form part of next year’s Outdoor Education Learning Programme, which will continue to include 
Forest School and a wide range of other outdoor learning experiences.  

The dates of the visit will be Thursday 19th - Friday 20th September 2024. The price of the visit, including 
all transport, accommodation, food and activities is being considerably subsided by school and will cost 
£120 per pupil. 

The 2-day programme is action-packed with new and exciting outdoor learning opportunities, including 
raft building, climbing, mountain biking and a nightline. Activities are based around the onsite marina and 
the extensive Conway centre grounds around Plas Newydd. The children will also take part in staff led 
activities in the evening as they watch the sunset over the Snowdonia mountain range.  

All children are expected to fully participate in this learning opportunity, as it forms part of our wider 
curriculum provision as well as meeting National Curriculum guidelines and expectations. 

There will be in information evening next July where we will discuss the full itinerary, as well as offer you 
the opportunity to discuss medical, dietary and any other needs with our staff team who will be 
accompanying the children. 

This is a wonderful opportunity for the children and the date has been strategically planned for maximum 
impact on their relationships, learning and well-being for the year ahead of them in 2024-2025. 

Please complete the consent slip and pay a deposit of £20 by 1st November 2023 both online. The full 
cost will need to be paid before the visit takes place and payment can be made in full at any time or in the 
following instalments: £25 by 8/1/24, £25 by 01/03/24, £25 01/5/24 & £25 by 01/7/24.  

If you would like to discuss any matter regarding this visit, please contact me at school and I will be 
delighted to help. 

Thank you for your support, 

H Thorpe 

Mrs H.Thorpe 
Headteacher 
 

St Mary of the Angels  

Catholic Primary School 

mailto:admin@smota.co.uk
http://www.stmaryoftheangels.co.uk/

